	Curriculum Information: Amber Class

Autumn Term 1 2017


	Subject
	This term: 

	English

	We will be starting the term by learning about labels, lists and captions. Then we will look at a range of fairy tales. We will create some drama based on them and the children will retell their favourite fairy tale. There will also be lots of fun writing linked to out topic work about the Great Fire of London.

In our daily Phonics lessons the children will be working on various phonemes and graphemes and exploring these through different activities and games. Handwriting will also be practiced daily.

	Mathematics


	In Maths the children will be developing their knowledge of numbers and place value. They will be comparing and ordering larger numbers. We will then explore addition and find number bonds within 10 and 20. They will also develop their reasoning skills and use a range of strategies to solve maths problems. 

	Science
	The children will learn about living things and their habitats. We will be out and about exploring the various habitats in our local area and discovering the animals and minibeasts that live there.

	RE
	We will learn about symbols and actions in different religions. We will then explore their importance to those religions such as understanding why and how some Muslims wash and pray in a daily pattern.

	History
	This term our topic will be the Great Fire of London. The children will begin by learning about what fire services were around at that time. We will then have a visit from the Fire Service so that we can compare then and now. We will learn about how the fire started and spread.

	Art
	Our Art lessons will be focussed on the Great Fire of London so we will create baked goods for our bakery from pastels and from clay. We will also try some baking recipes from that time before we design and bake our own.

	PE
	We will be doing gymnastics each Monday this half term. Our other PE lesson will be outdoors on a Friday. 

	Computing
	Our topic this half term is ‘Getting Creative’. In computing lessons we will be discovering ebooks and comparing them with physical books. We will then create our own ebooks with text, pictures and sound effects.

	Music
	Mrs Johnson will continue to teach our weekly music lesson. These lessons will be linked to our Great Fire topic. 

	PSHE/ Citizenship
	The children will learn about rules and why we have them. They will discuss how to stay safe in school. 

	General Information


	Homework: This is given out on a Friday and is due in the following Thursday. It should take no more than 20 minutes. 
Spellings: Spellings are tested on a Thursday. 
Reading: Please read with your child every day and talk about the story to help develop their fluency and love of reading. 
Multiplication Facts: Year Two are learning their 2, 5 and 10 multiplication facts. 
PE: PE takes place on a Monday and Friday. Please make sure that your child has their indoor and outdoor kit in school every day.

Show and Tell: This takes place every Tuesday afternoon. 


